
 

Considering the impact of the proposed Lead in Construction Standard on contractors, workers and the industry 

overall; contractors and trade unions are urged to oppose the current version of the proposed regulations as more 

analysis is needed. 

 

 

Cal/OSHA Has Proposed Changes to the “California Code of Regulations, Title 8, Section 1532.1” Related to Lead 


